

Chair Meso American & Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission



Office of the UK National Hydrographer
UK Hydrographic Office
Admiralty Way
Taunton, Somerset, TA1 2DN. United Kingdom
Telephone: +44 (0)1823 483920

Chair E-Mail: machc.chair@ukho.gov.uk Secretary E-Mail: <u>Natalie.clatworthy-cox@ukho.gov.uk</u>

Date: 14 November 2023

MACH Letter Number: 12/2023

To: MACHC Member states

Subject: Hosting of the 25th Conference of the MACHC (MACHC25)

Reference: Statutes of the MACHC

Dear MACHC Colleagues,

I very much look forward to meeting you at the 24th Conference of the MACHC next month in Paramaribo. However, as we look ahead, nominations are now invited from MACHC Members and Associate Members to host the next Conference (MACHC25), to be held in November/December 2024. Any offer, even if only provisional in nature, should be sent to the MACHC Secretary, Mrs Natalie Clatworthy-Cox at natalie.clatworthy-cox@ukho.gov.uk and copied to me at machc.chair@ukho.gov.uk, by Wednesday 6 December 2023. All nations that make an offer will be requested to do a short, 5-minute, presentation during MACHC24 so that a decision can be made before completion of the meeting.

I thank you in advance for your support.

Yours Sincerely,

Rear Admiral Angus Essenhigh OBE

Copy: IHO Secretariat